
February 3, 2023 

Dear Kindergarten Parents, 

The kindergarten team will be placing the order for our class 
shirts for the 2022-2023 school year. The kindergarten 
students will be allowed to wear this shirt on field trips and 
every Thursday. Parents can also purchase the shirt. The cost 
of the shirt will be $10.00 cash.

Please fill out the form below with your child’s name and shirt 
size. If you are purchasing an adult shirt as well, please make 
sure to include your name and shirt size.

PLEASE RETURN THE FORM BELOW WITH THE MONEY TO YOUR 
CHILD’S HOMEROOM TEACHER BY Friday, February 10th. 

Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation!  

The Kindergarten Team

--------------------------------------------------------------------

STUDENT NAME: _______________________________

CLASS/SECTION:   __________ T-SHIRT SIZE: _______

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME: _________________________

T-SHIRT SIZE:  ______ 

CASH AMOUNT: ______________


